
 

MUNICIPALITY OF GERMANTOWN COUNCIL 

 

 

 

                                                                                           MONDAY, JULY 2,      12 

 

The Municipality of Germantown Council met in work session on July 2, 2012 at 7:37 p.m. in 

the Municipal Building Council Chambers. 

 

MEMBERS PRESENT: 

 

The following members were present:  Mayor Theodore Landis, Mr. Steve Boeder, Mr. Terry 

Johnson, Mr. Lynn Koogle, Mr. Michael Kuhn, Mr. Edward Schwaberow and Mr. Brian Wafzig.   

 

MEMBERS ABSENT: 

 

None. 

 

ALSO PRESENT: 

 

Also present were Anna M. Sizemore, Municipal Manage and Tom Schiff, Law Director. 

 

Property Maintenance 

 

Council discussed information regarding the surrounding communities property maintenance 

departments.  It was determined that Council would like to know how the other communities 

handle the cases that are continuously a problem. 

 

OTHER BUSINESS: 

 

Swimming Hole 

 

Council briefly discussed the problems that are occurring at the swimming hole along the bike 

path. 

 

North Wellfields 

 

Council discussed the proposed cost for the North Wellfields.  It was determined that the 

Manager would contact the City Engineer to evaluate the North Wellfields. 

 

Mayor Landis excused himself at 8:15 p.m. 

 

1934 Dayton Pike 

 

Council discussed the 1934 Dayton Pike property that is owned by the City.  It was determined 

that the Manager will have the property appraised. 

 

ADJOURNMENT: 

 

There being no further business to come before the Council, Mr. Johnson moved to adjourn the 

meeting. 

 

The work session was adjourned at 8:40 p.m. 

 

Respectfully Submitted,  

 

 

 

___________________________________  __________________________________ 

Kelli R. Sanders-Novak    Theodore E. Landis 

Clerk of Council     Mayor 


